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                                                    Celtic Curves      

 Hi Everyone, 

I don’t know about you, but I have had a busy November, many of my groups 
have been having their last meeting for the year which includes our lovely 
shared Xmas lunches, and I have more of those in December. 

  I was also busy getting  
backing, wadding & bindings 
ready for 10 quilts. 

I took advantage of       
KoolKats Quilting offer of 
free binding for November 
and had these 10 quilts          
completed. 

Some are my challenge 
quilts, others are ready now 
to gift on. 

 

I did manage to complete my Celtic challenge — I chose to stitch my Indigo 
Niche Xmas tree panel. I have not completed the project, but hope to do so 
before the end of December. 

      Now that December is here, it is time to        
complete projects, so that is the challenge for 
the month. This is also a time to attend the 
many end of year functions we all seem to have 
and prepare for the holiday season. 

 

      I wish you all a wonderful Christmas, be safe 
and take care of each other, make lots of     
happy memories, and enjoy any stitching time 
you may get. 

                                                                                 
Jan P. 
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